Kindergarten News
  Welcome to our Kindergarten Newsletter! Each month you will receive a monthly newsletter. The newsletter will include: upcoming events, things that are happening in class, and friendly reminders. Please make sure to read over each newsletter, mark your calendars and ask questions when you need. 
Homework: Homework will start Monday, September 10th. Please make sure that homework is completed each night and that all homework is turned in every Friday. Students will move their clip down if homework is not returned on Friday. 
Open House: Please make sure to attended open house. We will go over Kindergarten academic expectations (reading levels, writing and math goals). 
Website: Our website is up and running. We will update important information throughout the year. We also have links to websites that your child can use at home. You can find us at www.cisd.org. (Select our campus and then under classrooms you will find the Kindergarten link)
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17th-28th

[image: ]SAVE THE DATE
October 8th: No School
October 22nd: Student Holiday
October 23rd: Parent-Teacher Conferences (Student Holiday)
October 25th: Fall Festival 5:00- 7:00
November 9th: Veterans Day Program @ 8:30
November 16th: Early Release 11:45
November 19th-23rd: Thanksgiving Holiday








September Events  Library 
We will visit our campus Library every Monday. All students will check out one book. Please read with your child. We ask that after reading the book together, you keep their book in their backpack. If the book is not returned by the following Monday, your child will not be able to check out a new book. Parents will be responsible for paying for lost books. 

September 19th- Fall Pictures
September 20th- OPEN HOUSE 5:30-7:00
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[image: ]Please make sure that your child has their name in their jacket. 
Lost and Found is located in our school’s gym. 
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